



Speyside Area Forum

Tuesday, 15th June, 2010
7.30pm

Tomintoul Primary School

AGENDA

1. Welcome & Apologies

Guest speakers Messrs. Bill Ross, Derek Murray – Roads Maintenance, Moray Council Apologies.

Pat Shanks, Cncllr. Fiona Murdoch, Rita Marks, Donna Smart

2. Moray Roads Maintenance – Mr Bill Ross

3. Minutes of previous meeting – 20th April, 2010

4. Matters Arising

3.2.4. *The new LEADER model is applicable to Moray only.*

3.8. *Heather Hopper. Only response so far from Archiestown – see below*

6.1 *Maggielknocker: It has been identified that the village falls under the joint catchment of Speyside and Keith. It is suggested that as most occupants reside in the Speyside area then Speyside Area Forum should assume representation responsibility.*

4. *Midnight Football League: Contact for this programme is Graham Stewart, Street Football, Elgin Community Centre, Tel. 01343 548040. Mobile: 07972 178 790
E-mail: graham.stewart@moray.gov.uk*

5. Update Community/Action Groups

6. Treasurers Report

7. Community Issues

- Maggielknocker Speed Limit and Street lighting
- Withdrawal of local bus services – (See correspondence below from Archiestown Village Council)

8. Correspondence

Incoming:

<i>Community Fund raising Challenge</i>	<i>SEE ME: Local Grants scheme</i>
<i>Outfit Moray – Mountain Bike Sale</i>	<i>Financial Inclusion Strategy (2 page Foreword distributed)</i>
<i>Archiestown Bus Service - distributed</i>	<i>Local Transport Strategy – Consultation (response due June 25th)</i>
<i>Street Sports Summer carnival – July 10th</i>	

9. Any Other Competent Business

- Future Speakers/Guests
 - Mr Gavin Morgan – Moray DOE (possibly available for July 20th or 27th)
 - Care in the Community – Mr Douglas Reid. (Dufftown Hospital) 01340 821654.
- New CSU Representative for Speyside – Mrs Rhona Paterson

10. Dates & Venues for future meetings

Point of contact: Jim Hart 01340 810889

Email: j.hart2@virgin.net